Minutes, FHNA Annual Meeting, 10-Oct-2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Meeting convened, 10-Oct-2017 at the Resnik Community Learning Center.
Agenda approved
Reports
Bob Keener 
· Gave the President’s message
· Reported that, as of now, there have been no tangible changes resulting from the Traffic Department’s presentation at an earlier FHNA meeting.
(Issue raised that a stop sign is needed at Brice and Hampshire)
· Frank Boulevard
The Frank Road trailers are gone and the Velska’s have purchased one of the two lots.
· The Social Committee 
Sponsored, two Wine Tastings and the Fall Festival.  All events were well attended.
· Grounds Committee’s work resulted in a Keep Akron Beautiful award
· Grounds Committee’s future goal is to address land surrounding the creek running between Hampshire and Halifax Roads
Safety
· Rich Dobson reported no major crime events and he reminded all to keep garage doors closed when you are not in the yard.
· Officer Brown gave an update of two recent reports and distributed gun locks and safety literature.
Treasurer 
· Bob Berk (outgoing Treasurer) reported that YTD we are $2,100 in the black
· Budget was proposed and accepted 
Amy Humbert Marketing Communications
Elections results for 2018
· President: Bob Keener,
· Vice-President: Diane Geiger,
· Treasurer: Greg Dunham,
· Secretary: Joe Geiger.
City Presenters in support of Issue 4
· Ellen Lander Nischt, Press Secretary / Assistant Director of Law
· Charles Brown Deputy Mayor for Public Safety 
· Police Chief Kenneth R. Ball II 

Fire Station Open House Saturday, October 12 from 11 to 1:00.
Next Meeting will be January 9, 2018
